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I am a resident in Wells, ME. My concern over the Wells Police entering into a 
contract with ICE for training is that ICE has been shown to operate outside the law 
far too often per recent court cases. Who will provide the training from ICE and how 
can we trust that training to
follow the actual laws and our Constitution? Too many top officials of this 
administration have publicly stated their refusal to allow due process and too often 
they have been shown to have detained those here legally with cases in progress or 
those that are citizens. How can we trust the training from the agency acting outside 
the law now without review by a immigration law expert?


